
Submitter: jeffrey joles 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

measure 114 and HB3075 are completely unconstitutional, deceptively written in 

order to confuse the general public as well as uneducated voters. Along with being 

patently unconstitutional, it will increase workload and costs for every sheriffs 

department in the state of Oregon. I oppose this vehemently.  


